
IMPORTANT NOTICE – Re-Pipe Project at C-Side 
 
November 05, 2024 
 
Dear C-Side Tenants, 
 
We’re excited to announce that we’ll soon be starting a full re-piping of the domestic water system 
in the tower at C-Side. This project has been in development for many months as we worked 
closely with engineers to design the re-pipe specifications and select the most qualified 
contractor. After a careful review of the bids, we are pleased to announce that Cambridge 
Plumbing Systems Ltd. has been chosen for the project. 
 
With over 20 years in the industry and experience completing over 600 re-piping projects in 
apartment buildings, Cambridge Plumbing Systems brings a wealth of expertise to this work. We’ve 
had the chance to get to know their team in recent weeks, and we’re confident in their capability.  
 
We understand that this type of project can cause disruptions, and we appreciate your patience 
and cooperation as we move forward. Our goal is to keep you informed every step of the way, so 
you know what to expect at each phase.  
 
To that end, Cambridge Plumbing Systems Ltd. will be hosting a Zoom meeting on November 18, 
2024, at 6:30 pm to provide more information about the project and to answer any questions. The 
link for this meeting will be posted on our new C-Side web site found at csidecoalharbour.ca. Click 
on “Re-pipe Project” located on the menu bar to find the link.  Should you need it, the Meeting ID is: 
819 3632 9826 and the Passcode is: 487432. 
 
On-going communications and updates will be posted during the project on this web site. The 
project is planned to be completed by approximately mid-May 2025. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we undertake this essential upgrade. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Glenn Hocking,  
COO, Affordable Housing Societies 


